State of Bouth Qarolina

®ffice of the State Auditor
1401 MAIN STREET. SUITE 1200
THOMAS L. WAGNER, JR., CPA COLUMBIA, 3.C.29201 (803) 253-4160
STATE AUDITOR FAX (803) 343-0723
July 20, 2000

The Honorable James H. Hodges, Governor

and
Mr. Charles S. Way, Jr., Secretary of Commerce
South Carolina Department of Commerce
Columbia, South Carolina

~ This report on the audit of the financial statements of the Port Utilities Commission and Port
Terminal Railroad, a division of the South Carolina Department of Commerce — Division of Public
Railways, for the fiscal year ended December 31, 1999, was issued by Wilkes & Company, Certified
Public Accountants, under contract with the South Carolina Office of the State Auditor.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please let us know.

Respectfully submitted,

State Auditor
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